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NEW BUSI NEW ROUTE!

(Snorings, Walsinghams, Wighton, Binham, Hindringham and Thursford)

Over 55 or disabled? We offer
Community Transport including:

e Regular weekly trip to Fakenham
e Low cost return fare

e Door to door service

e Help with bags

e Easy access

e Wheelchairs, walking aids and
shopping trollies taken on board

COME ON BOARD OUR FRIENDLY BUS!
To book or enquire: tel. 07990 026 839
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Newsletter


If you would like to include an article for publication in the Newsletter, please send your entry to the Editor at � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com� 





Little Snoring Parish Council


Little Manor, Thursford Road


Little Snoring, NR21 0JN


     Tel: 01328 822366


� HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com�





Members of the public are invited to attend the Parish Council meetings. The next meetings are on Monday 14 March 2016 at 7.30pm in the Community Room


 APrish noringpc@ggoglemail.comhower for the NEwsteads ming��������������������������������������������������������������on the playing field.








News from the Parish Council


In November the Parish Council considered the Budget for the year starting April 2016. It was agreed to accept the Local Council Tax Support Grant from NNDC of £560. The Precept was set at £8,200 (a 2.5% increase on last year). This includes £1,714 for SAM2 (speed awareness signs) which it is hoped will be matched by a grant from the County Council. Other major costs are include dog waste collection from the bins around the village (and clearing up dog mess at the playground) and grounds maintenance on the Playing Field. 























The Annual Parish Meeting (with reports from local groups) will be on Monday 9 May before the Annual Meeting of the Parish Council. All are welcome.





Views expressed in this  publication are not necessarily those of the Editor or the


Parish Council.














The Poppy Appeal collection in Little Snoring raised 


over £400. Thank you to Ian & Pat Riches for taking the 


collection boxes door-to-door round the village, and thank 


you to all who made donations. The door-to-door collection


raised £287.53, Little Snoring Primary School raised £77.40, 


the Green Man raised £15.80 and Crossways £65.79.  


Thank you also to the Parish Council for a donation of £100. 


To find out more about the Royal British Legion and the support that it provides for service men and women and their families do visit the website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.britishlegion.org.uk/" ��www.britishlegion.org.uk/� .

















Allotments available in Great Snoring


'So, in my boots, wheeling my mobile toolkit…I can begin. The task may be simply weeding or transplanting seedlings, but invariably it brings with it a sense of calm and pleasure…' This is how Monty Don describes early spring in 'The Jewel Garden': the garden he and his wife created from a few muddy fields in Herefordshire.


You could also feel this sense of calm and pleasure working an allotment in Great Snoring. You could feel a real sense of achievement digging the earth, sowing seeds, nurturing your plants and harvesting your crops. You could enjoy the sweetness of your own freshly picked peas; the flavour and crunch of your own carrots; and savour the taste of your own new potatoes. 


When you need help and advice there are books to turn to like Joy Larkcom's 'Vegetables for Small Gardens', and, of course, other allotment holders to chat to. You can visit allotment websites such as � HYPERLINK http://www.nsalg.org.uk ��www.nsalg.org.uk� or � HYPERLINK http://www.nagtrust.org.uk ��www.nagtrust.org.uk�. 


Now is your chance to put on your boots, go out with your tools and begin to grow your own vegetables, fruit and flowers from a plot of earth in Great Snoring. 


If you would like to try out allotment gardening there are plots available for £15 for a full allotment or £7.50 for a half allotment per year. For further information or to arrange a lease for an allotment please do contact the Parish Clerk: Joanna Otte on 01328 822366 or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:greatsnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��greatsnoringpc@googlemail.com� .




















Scarecrow Festival


Plans are underway for the annual scarecrow festival in the village for the weekend of the Primary School Summer Fete (date to be arranged). Two themes have been suggested Celebrating Norfolk and / or Peter Pan Peter.





Little Snoring Good Neighbours





If you would like assistance for small jobs around the home and garden, or need a lift to shops, chemist or doctors, just call Pat and Ian on 07826 608 585 to make arrangements in advance. 





The phone is manned Mon – Fri from 9am - 5pm. At other times, please leave a message and we will get back to you. 
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Everyone is invited to come along to Little Snoring Primary School to join in a family Fish & Chip Quiz Night.  This is going to be held on Friday 11th March at 5.30-8.30pm.  The winning team will receive a £20 voucher to spend at Fakenham Superbowl! Tickets £5 per child. £7 per Adult. This includes your fish & chip/sausage & chip meal including a drink and mushy peas/curry sauce. If you would like to join in but do not want the fish & chips this is fine, you can bring your own snacks. Tickets will therefore be £2 per head. There will be a tombola, kids Tuck shop and Bodyshop and Chocoholics stall on the evening. Please contact Keziah on 07919105362 to register your team and place your fish & chip order. All proceeds go towards helping a group of UEA nursing students go to Ghana to volunteer with a medical project and assist them in donating vital resources to the community of Kumasi. 


�


A group of UEA Nursing Students are looking for your help!! They have an aim of raising £10K to allow them to volunteer in Ghana for 2 weeks this summer. They want to use some of the money to help those families most in need, by providing things such as food, clothes and shoes, as well as school fees and resources for the children living in the orphanages. You can help buy donating a raffle or tombola prize or by donating children's new socks / pants or pencils / erasers / sharpeners etc. for them to take over to Ghana. 


One of the nursing students, Keziah Fearn, who lives in the village, is hoping to set up a connection between Little Snoring Primary School and a school in Kumasi. If your child would be interested in developing a friendship with a child in Kumasi by setting up a penpal system then please contact Keziah on 07919105362. 




















PLEASE NOTE: The dog waste bins are for use by people walking their dogs. Unfortunately it has been noted in recent months that a few of the dog bins contain carrier bags full of excrement which means that the bins are getting full before the collection is due. In order to avoid overflowing dog bins, please dispose of the waste from pets collected at your home or else where in your own domestic waste bin. Thank you for your co-operation.














BRETTS WOOD Guided Tour


Tuesday 22 March 11 am and / or 2 pm (to be confirmed). 





If you would like to join a one hour guided tour of Bretts Wood do email 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com� or


telephone the Clerk on 01328 822366.





The site entrance is under a green height barrier which is on the A148 Holt Road between Fakenham and Thursford, approx. ½ km further NE than Crossways Village Store. Grid reference TF 969 326, nearest postcode NR21 0BB.  


The Warden is offering a minibus collection for up to 8 people from a convenient location or locations locally which those coming could specify.  Please contact Mark Webster Living Landscape Community Officer 07843 069 567.


Mark Webster, the Warden will also be giving a short presentation about Bretts Wood at the start of the Parish Council meeting on 14th March at 7.30 pm in the Community Room.


























Fly-tipping Nappies


The Parish Council is very concerned to discover that someone is throwing nappies in the hedge and field on Kettlestone Road. If this fly-tipping continues then further action will have to be taken which could result in prosecution and fine of £….. 





Thank you to the volunteer who has taken the time and trouble to collect the fly-tipped nappies and disposed of them responsibly.








The Parish Council website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council" ��www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council�  











�








